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February 9, 2018 
 
Brenda Butler 
5983 Manistique St. (Chandler Park) 
Detroit, MI 48224 
 
 
 
 
Re: Public Comment – Bioswale Installation 
 
Ms. Butler, 
 
Please accept this letter as a follow-up to your concern addressed to the City of Detroit 
Water and Sewerage Department (DWSD) at our Board of Water Commissioners 
(BOWC) meeting on January 17, 2018. In your comment, you expressed the desire for 
the BOWC to consider the installation of Bioswales from I-94 East (Conner) to I-94 East 
(Moross). 
 
The Detroit Water and Sewerage Department does not install Stormwater Management 
Practices outside of our permit areas. However, we do provide site assessments and 
Capital Partnership funds to Non-Residential customers. 
 
For information regarding future plans for I-94, please contact MDOT who is the entity 
responsible for managing drainage on the freeway. 
 
If there has been a misinterpretation of your request, please call our Customer Care 
Center at 313- 267 – 8000 ext. 6. 
 
    
 
Respectfully, 
 
 

Lisa Wallick 
 
Lisa Wallick, P.E. 
Stormwater Management Group Program Manager 
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